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Open Day

We are having a celebration to mark the opening of our new extension at Ogbourne C of E Primary School. Ogbourne is a village school halfway between Chiseldon and Marlborough. 
Our additional space means we can now accept more pupils in classes throughout the school.
We are holding an open afternoon on:
Friday 23rd June (2.00pm-3:15pm)
There will be indoor and outdoor activities to enjoy; refreshments will also be available. 
Families of existing or prospective pupils are very welcome to attend, along with neighbours of the school. Do come along and join in the fun!
For more information, or to visit the school, please contact the school office on: 01672 841318 (admin@ogbourne-st-george.wilts.sch.uk) 
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